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This Technical Memo is intended to notify users of the ASTM Seq. VIE Testing Method that the 
OHT6E-001-2 Engine Assemblies have been determined to be incomplete.  During the 
acquisition of these engines, the industry and OHT’s understanding was that the engine 
assemblies were complete engine assemblies, the same as historical acquisitions. 
 
OHT and GM are currently working together to determine part numbers and availability of the 
components that were not supplied with the engine assemblies. 
 
OHT will keep the industry up to date on availablity of the required components for Seq. VIE 
testing. 

 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
 
 
Jason H. Bowden 
OH Technologies, Inc. 


